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Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 

Brodhead Senior Center 

Wednesday, January 7, 2015 

 

Present: Tim Stocks, Phil Rundle, Deputy Police Chief Brian Raupp, Troy Nyman, Rich Bennett 

Meeting called to order by Tim Stocks at 18:30 hours. 

Approval of Previous Minutes:  

Phil Rundle moved and Tim Stocks 2nd to approve the minutes from the December 10, 2014 

meeting, Carried. 

Concerned Citizens: 

Barb Krattiger, from the Board of Appeals asked about the Variances for Truck Parking, 

questioning the need to have persons appear before the Board of Appeals every year to renew 

the variance. After discussion, Deputy Chief Raupp will check with the City Attorney about other 

options that were discussed and bring back answers and suggestions to the Public Safety 

Committee. 

Fire Department: 

No Business. 

Police Department: 

One (1) Bartender license was presented for Brandi Hardy, Rich Bennett Abstained, Tim Stocks 

moved, Phil Rundle 2nd to approve, Carried. 

Two (2) Bartender licenses was presented for Nickolas Vance and Rhonda Bowers, Rich Bennett 

moved, Troy Nyman 2nd to approve, Carried. 

Deputy Chief Raupp advised that there are three (3) semi’s, that are not complying with the City 

Parking Ordinance. Deputy Chief Raupp will deliver a letter to the owners/drivers to advise of 

the possibly of a citation if the ordinance is not complied with. 

A complaint was received from David Searles about a “truck running all of the time” at the 

Wegner parking area off of East 9th Ave. Deputy Chief Raupp advised that he had not been able 

to locate a semi running, but did find  a generator running on a semi-tractor at this location. It is 
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believed that the generator is for the semi purpose and is not in violation of City Ordinances. 

Information only at this time. 

Deputy Chief Raupp advised of some issues with the new revised Ordinance book and that 

some time will be needed to complete the necessary work to enact them. Hopefully this will be 

completed by March 2015. 

Deputy Chief Raupp advised that he is starting the upgrade of the radio system to digital for the 

ability to communicate with Rock County. The money for this project has been set aside and 

has been approved. 

Building Inspector: 

No new business. 

Emergency Management Information: 

Deputy Chief Raupp advised that a grant is being applied for to have a training exercise with 

Green County Emergency Management in 2016. 

Next Meeting:  

The next meeting is scheduled for February 4, 2015 at 16:30 hours, in the City Hall Meeting 

room. 

Phil Rundle moved and Troy Nyman 2nd to adjourn at 20:30 hours, carried. 

 


